
 

 

 

 

1st and 2nd Grade Pick-Up 
 

First and second grade students will be picked up in the yard by the playground. Please make sure you are social distancing as you wait 

and that you wear a mask. Students will start exiting at 2:15. Please see the pictures below to help, especially if you are new to our 

school! 
 

Please enter at the gate by the playground         Find the cone of your child’s homeroom teacher  Stay behind the cones 

                        


